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From the Desk of Mrs. Calteux….
Hello Grant Families,

Where did this school year go?! It seems like yesterday when we were
working around a construction site and welcoming everyone back to
school. Now we are planning our end of the year activities, field trips, and
celebrations. As we look to wrap up this school year there are many events
happening before our last day on June 2nd.

*Grant School Community Night. Mark your calendars for Wednesday,
May 17th from 4-6pm. This event will kick off with our Grant School
Running Club completing their 5K run. Families will cheer on the 4th and
5th graders as they cross the finish line. We will also have our fantastic
basket raffle sponsored by our PAG, a local food truck from Chat-R-Box,
and a ton of fun hanging out on the playground. We are looking forward to
a great night of fun with friends! (Parents/Guardians must accompany
their children at this event.)

*Volunteer Status. Field trips are occurring on a weekly basis over the next
few weeks! It is very exciting to see students have the opportunity to learn
outside of the classroom. Just a reminder, please remember to complete
your WRPS Volunteer Background Check early in the school year. It makes
it much easier to get you on the list of approved volunteers at the
beginning of the school year.

*Movin’ On Up To Kindergarten. This event will take place the evening of
May 25th from 5-6pm. This evening students will have the opportunity to
see what Kindergarten will be like at Grant Elementary and
parents/guardians will be able to ask questions and also see what
Kindergarten will be like for the 2023-2024 school year.

*5th Grade Celebration. Invitations were sent out last week for the
immediate family of 5th grade students to attend on Thursday, June 1st at
2�30pm in the school gym. Parents/Guardians of our 5th grade students,
please RSVP via Google Form sent through Seesaw by May 5th. Thank you!

*Teacher Appreciation Week May 8th-12th. Our awesome PAG has helped
create a fantastic week for teachers. We appreciate your support for our
staff, PAG! Thank you!!

* Last Day of School. Please remember our last day of school is a half-day
on June 2nd. Students will be dismissed at 1pm on that Friday, so plan
accordingly for pick-up.

Mrs. Calteux

PLEASE CALL BEFORE 11 AM
WITH AFTER SCHOOL CHANGES

CALENDAR
May 17 Community Night

Raffle Baskets
4:00-6:00 pm

May 25 KG Night
5:00-6:00 pm

May 29 NO SCHOOL
Memorial Day

June 1 5th Grade Celebration
2:30 pm in Gym

June 2 Last Day of School
½ day, dismissal 1pm

MEALTIME PRICES
Check your account via
Skyward Family Access

Breakfast
Paid $1.50
Free/Reduced $0.00

Lunch
Paid $2.15
Reduced $0.40
Free $0.00

Milk $0.45
Students who take milk for their cold
lunch, or an extra milk with hot lunch,
will be charged $0.45, regardless of
pay status (i.e., Free, Reduced).

https://www.wrps.org/community/inschoolopportunities.cfm
https://skyweb.wrps.org/


The Great Book Giveaway is
Almost Here!

United Way of South Wood & Adams Counties is dedicated to
preventing the summer slide and giving children the tools they
need to succeed - which is why every year, free books are
available to children through the Great Book Giveaway!

At these events, volunteers read books to children, then each child
selects books to take home and keep. Reading with young
children is one of the most e�ective ways to improve school
readiness, boost literacy skills, and stimulate brain development.
Join us at this year’s events!

For more information, contact United Way - call (715) 421-0390
or email ben@uwswac.org

2023 Great Book Giveaway Events:

06/06 10:30 am THINK Academy

1:30 pm WR Zoo

06/07 10:30 am Ed Heuer Elementary

6:00 pm McMillan Library

06/08 10:30 am YMCA

1:30 pm Nekoosa Library

06/09 10:30 am Adams Library

1:30 pm Rome Library

06/13 12:30 pm Vesper Library
















